IRuraI Municipality of &mw @%{,

Dear Residents,

The RM of Cornwallis and the RM of Elton will be going through a transitioning stage from the
Brandon and Area Planning District to the Keystone Planning District which is expected to be
complete in the first half of 2020.

Effective January 2™, 2020, administration of all planning functions including building permits for
the RM of Elton and RM of Cornwallis will be received and available at the RM of Cornwallis office
located at 107191 Unit C Veterans Way.

Also effective January 2", 2020,

e building permit inquires may be made to Brad Bell at (204) 901-3307,
e planning inquiries may be made to Shawna Paulsen at (204) 725-2001, and
e subdivision questions should be directed to Lori Main at (204)726-6273.




